
 
 

 

SBCL/BSE/2020-2021/32       07
th

 October, 2020 

 

BSE Limited 

Surveillance Deptt. 

PJ Towers, 25th Floor, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Scrip code: 513097 

 

Kind attn.: On line Surveillance department 

Re: Clarification on Price Movement 

 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
With reference to above, we would like to inform you that:  
 

i. We have made all disclosures which are required to be made in terms of SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  
 

ii. There is no disclosure that should have been made in terms of SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and which has not been made by the 
Company.  

 
Further, we would like to reiterate that the Company has always been compliant with the 
applicable provisions of the Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, and would 
continue to do so in the interest of good corporate governance as well as general shareholders 
at large. 
 
We hope the above clarifies the issue. Kindly acknowledge the receipt. 
 

Thanking You 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

For Shivalik Bimetal Controls Limited 

 

 

 

Aarti Jassal 

Company Secretary  
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